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Darryl O’Young to compete for Audi at 
Shanghai 
 

• The Chinese replaces Alexandre Prémat in the cockpit of the Audi A4 DTM 

• Good showing by O’Young at the Sepang 12 Hours in the R8 LMS  

• Many years of experience in GT sports cars 

 

Ingolstadt, November 17, 2010 – At the DTM’s finale, Audi will contest a race for 

the first time with a Chinese driver in its line-up: Darryl O’Young from Hong Kong 

will replace the Frenchman Alexandre Prémat in the cockpit of the Audi A4 DTM at 

the eleventh DTM race of the season. 

    

Audi gives 30-year-old Darryl O’Young an opportunity to contest his “home race” in 

the 338-kW (460 hp) Audi A4 DTM. The Chinese who was born in Vancouver, Canada, 

and lives in Hong Kong, will celebrate his DTM debut at Shanghai on November 28 

with Audi Sport Team Phoenix.  

 

“We welcome Darryl O’Young to Audi and are pleased to have been able to secure his 

services for our showing in China at short notice,” says Head of Audi Motorsport Dr. 

Wolfgang Ullrich. “Darryl has been driving high-performance GT sports cars for 

many years and by finishing as the overall runner-up clinched a remarkable result in 

the Audi R8 LMS at the Sepang 12 Hours in August together with Frank Biela and 

Marco Werner. The decision to give Alexandre Prémat leave of absence before his 

contract expires wasn’t an easy one for us. Unfortunately, though, opinions on 

important topics most recently differed too much. We would like to thank him for 

his work during the past four years and wish him all the best for his future career.”  

 

Darryl O’Young’s outstanding successes include championship wins in the Porsche 

Carrera Cup Asia in 2006 and 2008 and victories at the 2008 Merdeka Millennium 

Race plus the 2008 Macau GT Cup. In addition, the Chinese has gathered racing 

experience in the FIA GT Championship, in the Porsche Supercup and in the World 

Touring Car Championship.  
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AUDI Group sold around 950,000 cars in 2009. The Company posted revenue of €29.8 billion and an 
operating profit of €1.6 billion. Audi produces vehicles in Ingolstadt and Neckarsulm (Germany), Györ 
(Hungary), Changchun (China) and Brussels (Belgium). Aurangabad in India saw the start of CKD 
production of the Audi A6 at the end of 2007 and of the Audi A4 in early October 2008. The Company is 
active in more than 100 markets worldwide. AUDI AG’s wholly owned subsidiaries include AUDI 
HUNGARIA MOTOR Kft., Automobili Lamborghini Holding S.p.A. in Sant’Agata Bolognese (Italy) and 
quattro GmbH in Neckarsulm. Audi currently employs around 58,000 people worldwide, including 
45,500 in Germany. Between 2010 and 2012 the Audi Group is planning to invest around €5.5 billion in 
order to sustain the Company’s technological lead embodied in its “Vorsprung durch Technik” slogan. By 
2015, Audi plans to significantly increase the number of models in its portfolio to 42. 
  
Audi has long been fulfilling its social responsibility on many levels – with the aim of making the future 
worth living for generations to come. The basis for Audi’s lasting success is therefore formed by 
environmental protection, the conservation of resources, international competitiveness and a forward-
looking human resources policy. One example of AUDI AG’s commitment to environmental issues is the 
newly established Audi Environmental Foundation. 
 


